ORIGINAL

The Florida Public Service Commission announces a public meeting
or workshop in the following undocketed matter to which all

interested persons and parties are invited.

DOCKET NO.: Undocketed Workshop on Florida Renewable Technologies
Assessment
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 14, 2002, 9:30 A.M. - 1:00 P.M.

PLACE: Florida Public Service Commission

Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center
4075 Esplanade Way

Tallahassee, Florida

PURPOSE: The purpose of the workshop is to take comments on a draft
report that assesses renewable energy technologies in Florida. The
report is being prepared in cooperation with the Florida Department
of Environmental Protection. Copies of the draft report entitled
Renewable Energy Assessment can be downloaded at:
http://www.psc.state.fl.us/industry/electric_gas/index.cfm.
Specific written comments provided in lieu of verbal comments are
preferred. Where specific changes are being suggested, it would be

helpful if such changes were provided in a type and strike format.

Written comments can be sent electronically or mailed to:
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850-413-6594 (phone)

klewis@psc.state.fl.us
A copy of the agenda for this meeting may be obtained by writing to
the Florida Public Service Commission, Division of the Commission
Clerk and Administrative Services, at 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.,
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, or by calling (850) 413-6770. Any
person requiring some accommodation at this meeting because of a
physical impairment should call the Division of the Commission
Clerk and Administrative Services at (850) 413-6770 at least 48
hours prior to the meeting. Any person who igs speech impaired,
please contact the Florida Public Service Commission using the
Florida Relay Service,. which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771
(TDD) . One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public

Service Commission may attend and participate in this workshop.



